
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Dickens Heath Parish Council  
 

        

  Community Chest 2018/19  -  £3,000 

 

   Help Us to Spend this Fund! 
 

 

The Parish Council have set up a new fund of £3,000 – and we would like the 

residents of Dickens Heath to decide how it should be spent.  We would like 

to be able to help community groups or organisations that are already making 

a difference to life in Dickens Heath, and also maybe there are some 

community groups who wish to start up a new initiative in the village and just 

need some funds to get started. 

 

 

You can apply for funding of up to £1,000 and the Parish Council propose to 

present the applications at the Annual Parish Meeting on May 8
th

 2018 – 

where members of the public will then be able to vote for their preferred 

project.  The £3,000 will then be allocated on the basis of this public vote. 

 

 

We really hope that you will support us in this new venture.  If you would like 

to apply for a share of the community chest funds, or know of a community 

organisation that would be interested – then please download an application 

form from our website at www.dickensheathpc.org.uk,  or contact us at 

dickensheathpc@hotmail.com  
 

Deadline for applications: April 20
th

 2018 
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